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Work on WIS 120 in Walworth County to begin 

 
Beginning April 2, the Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) is scheduled to begin reconstructing WIS 120, 
from US 12 to Como Creek, in Walworth County. 
 

Improvements 
• Reconstruction of WIS 120 from US 12 to Como Creek 
• Addition of new roundabouts at US 12 ramp terminals 

• Replacement of Como Creek Bridge 
• New traffic signals at East Geneva Square 

 

What to Expect 
• Construction will require short-term and long-term closures with detours of the roadway and ramps 
• Mid-April: WIS 120 will require two 48-hour rotating directional closures while opposite direction remains open 
• Mid-May: US 12 interchange ramps will be closed for approximately one month to build new roundabouts 
• Late summer: WIS 120 will close from Madaus Road to Como Creek for bridge replacement work until early fall 
• Access to all properties will be maintained throughout the project 

 

• Proposed Detour for WIS 120: US 12 to I-43 to WIS 11 
• Proposed Detour for County H: US 12 to County NN to County H 

 
Construction Kick-off Meeting 
Prior to construction, the project team will be hosting an informational meeting for affected residents, local officials, and 
business owners to discuss the project in detail. Those directly affected have been previously notified.  

 

Meeting Details: 
Tuesday, March 27 

4:00 - 5:30 p.m. 
Lake Geneva Council Chambers  

626 Geneva Street, Lake Geneva, 53147 
 
The contractor, James Peterson Sons, Inc., is planning on completing the $6.1 million project by late fall. The schedule of 
work is weather dependent and subject to change. More information can be found on the project website at: 
https://projects.511wi.gov/wis120/ 
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